
Responsible Server Training 
 
Dear Owner/Operator/Management: 
 
As per Title XI, Chapter 110 Section 110.2 (G) of the Daviess County Code of Ordinances, all those 
licensed by the county to sell alcoholic beverages shall require all of their employees who are engaged in 
the selling or serving of alcoholic beverages, and the manager(s) of premises, to complete a Responsible 
Beverage Service Training class. This requirement was passed by the Daviess County Fiscal Court on June 
1st, 2017. 
 
To comply with enforcement, each year at renewal you are required to submit to the County a report 
containing an alphabetical listing of your alcohol-trained employees and manager(s), the date in which 
the training was completed, the date the training expires, and which training class they completed. 
 
You are to complete the enclosed form and return it to David Smith at the address, email or fax 
indicated above within 90 days of receiving your license. 
 
The filing of this report is mandatory and the condition of your license to sell alcoholic beverages. Your 
cooperation and timely submission is appreciated. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
me at (270) 685-8424. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Smith 
Daviess County Deputy ABC Administrator 
 
 
 

P.S. - Please note that in addition to on-line training, local agents authorized to conduct responsible 
beverage service training are: 1) TIPS training conducted by JC Greene (270) 316-4515 or Armando Ortiz 
(270) 485-4369; and 2) STAR training conducted by the Kentucky Alcohol Beverage Control (502) 564-
4850. 


